Olney Lions Club and Foundation
05/15/2019
The general meeting was called to order by KL Dave Kepner.
· Adopt-A-Highway did it’s Ga Ave cleanup and all went well, great work.
· Steve McCaskill reported that we are out of travel wheel chairs and are looking for donations.
· Judith Westbrook coordinated the creation of a new brochure about the club that can be handed out at events to inform Olney area residents about our activities.
· If you have pictures of our events, send them to Anna Colosi so she can include them in our newsletter.
· The cleanup of the Olney corner took place on May 4th ; there was a good crowd working.
· The June 11th meeting will be Charter Night. Maggie will send out email with menu choices. We will also be collecting food for Olney Help and toys for our Holiday Toy project.
· The $86 annual OLC dues can be paid at the Charter Night.
· Steve Bready is recovering nicely from his hip surgery.
· The Strawberry Festival can use help, you can volunteer on their web site.
· There is a fund raiser for the Foundation to Fight Blindness on 5/21 at the Green Turtle.
· The general meeting was adjourned.
KL Dave called the board meeting to order.
Present: Dave Kepner, Bill Jones, Larry Beebe, Anna Colosi, Maggie McCready, Nick Shoff, Pam Shoff, Fred Silver, Karen Rollings
Maggie moved to spend $50 for a sign on the Olney Corner to recognize Dell Landscaping for their work. It was seconded and passed.
Larry presented financial statements for the administrative and foundation budgets. We will be about $5,000 above expenses and donations for this year. Due to our good financial position, he is thinking of recommending a raise in the minimum charitable donation from $100 to $200 and increasing all donations about 5%.
Discussion of the future of the Pancake Breakfast will be put off until the July meeting. 
The meeting was adjourned.

